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In a nutshell:

a story about a new kind 
of machine



Background

How does a physicist get 
to talk about robots?

Lucky coincidence and 
great people!



Nano 
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my day job
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Silicon Valley Tour

Berkeley, Stanford, HP 
Labs, Sun, Google, IBM, 
etc.

Goal: “Learning about 
the future”

Lesson Learned: “Not a 
place for questions”

The people in the valley 
are quite awesome

BUT

not a self-reflecting 
bunch.



Outline



• Machine Emancipation

• The Future of Autonomous Machines

• Magnitude of Change

• A New World Order?

Outline



Machine Emancipation



Augmenting Man?



Cyborgs since the 
Discovery of Fire



We would not be here 
without machines.



Old machines

What has changed?



Old Machines are 
augmenting humans 
capacities



New Machines



New machines: 
Combination of 
hardware and processing 
capabilities

Babagge’s Difference 
Engine

old machines: 

extended phenotype

new machines:

symbiotic creature



What to Expect?

How will these new 
machines look like in 
2025?



"The future is already here - it is just 
unevenly distributed."

William Gibson



Household



Healthcare



Security



New Trends



Bionics



Intelligent Machines?



As clever as dogs or 
horses, but why don’t we 
notice?



Different Senses - 
Different Worlds



machines aren’t very 
good at dealing with our 
natural sensory input, 
yet.

thus they see a different 
world than we do.



Magnitude

How big are the 
challenges caused by 
these new machines?



Doomsday Device

Old machines taking our 
destructive power to the 
extreme



Global Warming

hot topic right now

side effect of machines



The next big thing...



Autonomous 
Machines

Is there any evidence 
that this could happen?

Refer to other talk 
about robot warfare



“...but won’t we rebel?”

will we tolerate a new 
life form?

what will it look like?



It’s evolution, stupid!

robots are in the apple 1 
stage right now



strong selective pressure

we kill what we don’t like 
(or what we like to eat)

does this help us to 
predict the future?



And the winner 
is...

“Americans now spend $41 
Billion on their pets.”

co-evolution at its best

for robots money not 
technological 
development is the hurdle 
to jump



first evidence that 
machines go the same 
direction



New World Order?



20th Century Models



Communism, 
Socialism, 

Capitalism, etc



What is the Essence?



worker/work



Max Weber: protestant 
work ethics foundation 
of capitalism

7 deadly sins: sloth



Lorenz’ Postulate

How do machines factor 
into all this?



“There is no 
physical task in 
which a human 
can outperform 
a robot.”



and...





results in...



what jobs are remaining 
for people to do?

Robert Reich: “symbolic 
analysts”

What can be will be automated!

why isn’t it the luddite 
fallacy?

because we are dealing 
with a new type of 
machine



Friday or Sunday?
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Life without Work

is it such a bad thing?

who wants to do shitty 
jobs?



History



Feudalism

sunday:
acedia vs sloth



Monastery

ora et labora:

eternal friday? not 
really. 



Modern Alternatives

Do we want to go back to 
medieval ideals?



Hackerdom

hacker work ethics

sets a positive example 
for a working (sub)
culture

new political concepts 
are required. 

unconditional basic 
income?



I, for one, welcome our 
new robot overlords.
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